
 
 
 
 
 

Media Statement on V&A temporary closure from 5 November 2020 

 

The health and safety of our visitors and staff remains our highest priority. In line with the 
latest government advice, the V&A will temporarily close to the public from Thursday 
5 November. We will be in touch with paid ticket holders as soon as we can.  

Whilst we are closed, you can stay in touch on social media and visit our blog, YouTube 
channel and website for a wealth of content bringing art, design and performance to life. We 
hope to welcome visitors back in early December. 

 
 


